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Tuesday January 28th 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to inform you that on the first day back after February half term, Mrs Hughes will be 

returning to part time work in 3H following her Maternity Leave. She will teach the class for 4 full 

days, Tuesday through to Friday, with Mr Hughes (their current teacher) taking the class on a 

Monday. 

Therefore, that sadly means that Mr Hughes will be stepping back from full time teaching with us on 

the last day before half term. It has been a pleasure to have Mr Hughes as part of our teaching team 

for the last year and we wish him every success in his future career. 

To reassure you, we have organised meetings between Mr Hughes and Mrs Hughes to ensure the 

handover is of the highest quality, and during that time, Mrs Hughes will also spend some of it in 

class getting to know the children before she returns. 

Yours sincerely, 

C Davey 

Mr Davey 
Headteacher.   


